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~Upcoming Events~ 

FSB’s Spring performance Tuesday June 18th 2024 “Dancing with Gershwin & friends” 

FSB closed for summer break Thursday, June 20th – June 30th  

Summer classes start Monday, July 1st  

Stay safe and in shape! Meet you at the barre! Please call or text for further information 

(716) 984-1586- or (716) 982-1465 

Follow us on Facebook; join us on our dance excursions festivalschoolofballet.com 


